From: I

Sent: 20 April 2015 15:39
To:

Subject: 20 Conway Street
Dcar Patrick Marflecct,

Thank you for your Planning Application about the work to be carried out upstairs at:

20 Conway Strect
London WIT 6BE

[ live in the basement and have absolutely no objection to the proposed roof access and window
replacement.

Sincerely,

Edward O Merwood



